Innisfail Minor Football Association Executive Meeting — June 13th, 2017 at Innisfail
Middle School Parking Lot

In attendance: Talitha Watkinson, Katrina Nickel, Heather Bryant, Alana Van, Kim Thompson,
Marcia Dyer, Janine Gerrard

e Due to uncertainty of quorum being able to be reached, this meeting was considered
an informational meeting only, no motions were made.

o Janine discussed that all executive board members need to provide a criminal record
check to the secretary. To date, none have been received.

e Christine is working on AGLC annual return and reporting

e Talitha has attended last coaching meeting. Sean has not been available as of
lately. Vanessa has sent out coaching applications and record checks to coaches

e Safety committee meeting — Talitha will forward notes from this meeting to the board.

e Looking for PeeWee & Atom team managers. Janine Gerrard volunteered to be
PeeWee manager. Discussion of how to consider other individuals for this position
first in attempt to get more parents involved before accepting Janine’s offer.

o Parents have expressed some confusion on age ranges for the teams. Be sure age
ranges are clearly outlined in all materials.

The secretary had to leave the meeting for a prior engagement at this point in the meeting.
Notes from the remainder of the meeting cannot be located. Most of the discussion following
this point in the meeting was related to the parade and parade plans.



